From: webmaster@ribblevalley.gov.uk <webmaster@ribblevalley.gov.uk>
Sent: 20 March 2021 19:04

To: Planning <planning@ribblevalley.gov.uk>

Subject: Form completion: Planning Application Comments Form

FORM DETAILS

Web Ref No: 24410

Form: Planning Application Comments Form
Completed:  20/03/2021 19:03:46

Status: Pending

USER DETAILS

Site user

, Unregistered user
email:

USER INPUTS

LastName: -

firstName: -

numberName: |}

postCode: -

refNo: Application 3/2021/0076
addDev: Bridge Terrace, Whalley

| object to the proposal of demolishing the current houses on bridge terrace and
replacing with 50+ new build houses. My objections are based on experience of
living in Whalley to date - the roads are full to capacity, the village cannot handle
more traffic and it does not need another new build housing estate. The village is at
risk of becoming oversaturated and has not got the infrastructure to deal with this,
or the geological impact of another estate. The houses already in existence are well
made and represent history within the village. They should be salvaged and done

comments:



up, and sold to Whalley residents - give people a chance to get on the property
ladder with affordable and well made housing.



